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31 October

Dear Laura,

Enclosed is a check for one of your lovely gravures. When 
I returned frcm my Santa Fe visit and showed ray good friend 
Toby Quitslund, another curator, the print and gravure I 
had brought back from you, she asked if there was another 
that she could buy.

The gravure has already arrived, thanks to Mary Sue, and 
so here is the check frcm Toby to me to you.

The Recollections exhibition closes this weekend. We have 
had fantastic attendance and Gretta's book has been a very 
big seller here in our bookshop. It has finally been 
publically released by Viking and I am seeing it now in 
store windows around town.

A publisher called the other day about using seme of your 
Rio Grande photographs and I referred her on to you. Hope 
that this is all right and that it means sone good sales 
for you.

William Clift came by the other day. It was nice to meet 
him as I had seen his nice work around Santa Fe.

Hope you are feeling well. Please give my regards to Sina 
and to Jerry.

Sincerely yours,


